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May 17, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Application for Approval of Attribution of Costs  

in the Supply to Essex County Transmission Reinforcement (“SECTR”) Deferral Account 
 Intervenor Request 
 Board File No.: EB-2019-0120 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
On May 3, 2019, the Board published a Notice of Application regarding the above-noted matter.  
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) seeks intervenor status in this proceeding. 
 
Entegrus was an intervenor in Hydro One Networks Inc.’s (“HONI”) SECTR Leave to Construct 
Application (EB-2013-0421).  In that proceeding, HONI proposed capital contributions directly to 
embedded distributors, including Entegrus.  The EB-2019-0120 Application, as filed, does not 
address proposed contributions to be sought from embedded distributors.  It is currently unclear 
whether such proposed contributions will be sought by Hydro One Distribution by way of another 
regulatory process.  Further, Entegrus maintains a strong interest in the Application and the 
associated proposed cost allocations.  Entegrus does not intend to seek cost recovery. 
 
Please forward all correspondence to: 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 
320 Queen St. (P.O. Box 70) 
Chatham, ON   N7M 5K2  
Telephone: (519) 352 6300 x 558 
Email:  regulatory@entegrus.com 
 
Regards, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Vice President of Regulatory & Human Resources 
 
cc:  Jim Hogan, President & CEO 


